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General Comment
As the Energy Department you should be full aware about the impact this mega project will have on the environment, specifically the
ecosystems inhabited by whales and other marine creatures. You know that clean energy needs to be the way forward for the survival of
our species and many others that have been impacted by human industrial activity on earth. 
You are directly responsible for the preservation or the destruction of the natural resources and habitats that we are supposed to steward
and preserve. The greed in which your and other agencies have been operating have led us to the highest levels of Carbon Dioxide we
have seen in millions of years. You have brought us to the point of irreparable damage and it is your obligation to get you head out of your
wallets and do your job with dignity, integrity and in the interests of self preservation and leading with the interests of humanity and the
world we not only know is possible and fully achievable, but that is the life we all deserve. 
P.S. We the people, also demand that you respect the sovereignty of the nations who have the natural resources needed to move forward
with clean energy. Stop being the bullies and destructors of life on this beautiful planet. Our only home.
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